MEMORANDUM

TO:
Ed Massey, Board Chair


Board Members
FROM:

Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
September 5, 2017
RE:
Amendment to the BCEA President’s Salary
For the board to approve the amendment to the BCEA President’s Salary with the active BCEA President shall work 20 additional days above and beyond the standard 187 days contract under which he/she has signed for the current school year and the BCEA will responsible for the cost of the 20 additional days plus employer Medicare tax as calculated by BCS and will reimburse BCS for the additional day cost.
I recommend the board approve the amendment to the BCEA President’s Salary, as presented. 
